
  WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We trust that you enjoyed a sunny break from school routines and are now looking       

forward to the final half term of this academic year.  

We are really hoping that we can get to the end of term without having to close any year 

group bubbles. Although Covid-19 case rates remain relatively low, there are cases of the 

Delta variant, first identified in India, in Croydon and the surrounding areas. We know that 

this variant is more transmissible than other variants so it is vital that we all remain         

vigilant at this time and that we keep each other safe as restrictions begin to lift.  

Please continue to support us by wearing a mask at drop off and pick up and                

social distancing where possible. It is also important to seek a test and self isolate if your 

child or a family member is showing signs of Covidï 19 such as a continuous cough, high 

temperature or loss of taste or smell. As a school, we continue to stress the importance of 

regular handwashing and have plenty of hand sanitiser around the school.  

As mentioned in our last newsletter, we are pleased to announce that we are holding a 

bubble sports day for our pupils this year on July 8th 2021. On this day, pupils will be   

allowed to attend school in their PE kit (including trainers) and will need to remember their 

water bottle, sun hat and to have put sun cream on before school. Unfortunately, we are 

unable to invite parents to this event but do hope that your children enjoy the opportunity 

to take part in various sporting activities. We look forward to finding out which house will 

win this year!  

Finally, Friends of Byron are in the process of organising a school fair after school on 

Wednesday 21st July to celebrate the end of term and to spread some summer cheer! 

This event will be subject to restrictions set by the Government and more information will 

follow as we are given more guidelines.   

As always, thank you for your amazing support. We are lucky to be part of a school     

community with such a wonderful family feel. Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Clare Wingrave (Principal)    and  James Norris (Deputy Principal)  
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/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ !ǾŜƭȅƴ ƛƴ ȅŜŀǊ о ŦƻǊ ŀŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ [ŜǾŜƭ м !ǿŀǊŘ ƛƴ DǊŀŘŜŘ         

9ȄŀƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ 5ŀƴŎŜΥ DǊŀŘŜ м ό.ŀƭƭŜǘύΦ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ !ǾŜƭȅƴΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ 

ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŀƳΦ Lǘ Ƨǳǎǘ ǎƘƻǿǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ŘƻŜǎ Ǉŀȅ ƻũΗ 

 

hǳǊ ȅŜŀǊ м ǇǳǇƛƭǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀǳǘƘƻǊ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ .ŀǊǊ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ 
ǘƻ ǘŀƭƪ ǘƻ ƘŜǊ ŀōƻǳǘ ƘŜǊ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ƴƻƴ-ŬŎǝƻƴ ōƻƻƪ ΨLƴǾƛǎƛōƭŜ bŀǘǳǊŜΩΦ       
/ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀŘ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ        
ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ǎƘŜΩŘ ƘŜŀǊŘ ƛƴ ŀƎŜǎΗ  ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ȅŜŀǊ м ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƳŜƳƻǊŀōƭŜ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ  



/ǊƻȅŘƻƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ŀǊŜ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻǇƛƴƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ 

ƻŦ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻǊƻǳƎƘΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ōŜƭƻǿ 

ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǳǊǾŜȅΦ    

 ƘǧǇǎΥκκƎŜǝƴǾƻƭǾŜŘΦŎǊƻȅŘƻƴΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκǇǊƻƧŜŎǘκсфр 

hŀǎƛǎ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ .ȅǊƻƴ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǿŜŜƪ ǿƛǘƘ aǊ bƻǊǊƛǎ ƭŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴ     

ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǘ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ 5ŜŦŜŀǘ 

¢ƘŜƳ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƻǳǊ    

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ 

ǘƻ ǘŀǎǘŜ ǘƻƳŀǘƻŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǾŜƎŜǘŀōƭŜ 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ όŎƭŀǎǎƛŬŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ŦǊǳƛǘ      

ǊŜŀƭƭȅύΦ  bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ǎƘŀƭƭ ōŜ     

ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǎǿŜŜǘŎƻǊƴΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ          

ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ƛƴΗ 

https://getinvolved.croydon.gov.uk/project/695


 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ȅŜŀǊ п ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ 

ǘƻ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊ ŀƴ ƻǊŀƴƎǳǘŀƴ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǊŀƛƴŦƻǊŜǎǘǎΦ ²Ƙŀǘ 

ŀ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǜǳƭ ŀŎǘΗ  



               Oasis Academy Byron  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

Congratulations for making it onto our leader board this week. You are truly amazing!  

Well done to all of you who are working hard to improve your score. Remember that you 

need to play in the Studio area of Times Table Rock Stars to enter the leader board. If you 

need a copy of your password, please contact your class teacher. 

We canôt wait to see who will be in the top ten next time!  

bŀƳŜ wƻŎƪ bŀƳŜ ¸ŜŀǊ 

DǊƻǳǇ 

wŀƴƪ ƛƴ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ 

wƻŎƪ  

{ǘŀǘǳǎ 

{ǘǳŘƛƻ {ǇŜŜŘ 

ƛƴ ǎŜŎƻƴŘǎ 

Wŀƛ !ŎŜ .ƭŀŎƪ 

  

о мǎǘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦрф 

CƛƴƭŜȅ WŀŎƪ /ŀǊǘŜǊ с нƴŘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦс 

5ŀƴƛ {ǳƎŀǊ /ŀǎŜ о оǊŘ 

  

wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦсу 

.ŀǎǎŀƳ .ŀǎƛƭ DƻƭŘŜƴ с пǘƘ 

  

wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦтт 

!ƴǳǎƘƪŀ !ƴƎŜƭŀ  

CƭŜƛǎŎƘƳŀƴ 

с рǘƘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦтф 

/ŀƳϥwƻƴ ¢ŀǾ CǳƭƭŜǊ 

  

п сǘƘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦум 

Lŀƴ [ŜƻǇƻƭŘ {ŀƛƴǘ о тǘƘ 

  

wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦуп 

/ŀƴŘƛŎŜ YƛƴƎ /ƭŀȅǘƻƴ  с уǘƘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦфп 

[ƻǳƛŜ aŀǊƪ {Ŝōŀǎǝŀƴ п фǘƘ 

  

wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦфт 

[ŀŎŀƛ WŜũ wƻŎƪ 

  

с млǘƘ wƻŎƪ IŜǊƻ лΦфу 


